
From: Pam T <pamtatr@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, January 6, 2019 1:58 PM 
Subject: January 8 Agenda 

1. G5 - I understand that the City Council will be considering an ordinance to allow and

regulate wireless communication facilities in the public right-of-way...

and update on AT&T’s proposal for multiple installations of smaller wireless

communication facilities... (Small Cell Towers - SCT).  Note that the towers are not so

small.  The towers need to be placed every 200'.  We worked hard to put our wires

underground and get rid of those unsightly poles.   This is like a giant step backwards.  Just

say NO to G5 cell towers.  There is concern about health issues.  While the radiation may

be similar to that of an airport scanner, one is not exposed to airport scanners on a daily

basis 24/7.

2. Infiltration project.  I commented earlier on this so won't bore you.  Like the "oil"

project, you need to back peddle out of this as fast as you can.  Nobody wants a cesspool in

their back yard.  I hate to see the removal of trees on the green belt as they do help to clean

the air.  I also worry about spills and our beautiful beaches.  Keep Hermosa beautiful and

say NO to the "big dig".

Thank you for your time. 

Pam Tatreau 

Hermosa Beach 
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